
PASTOR  – REV. JOHN J. FULLUM 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. MARCIN CHILCZUK 

 

DEACON  – REV. MR. PETER STAMM 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 6:30 & 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 6:30, 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a 
Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of 
the Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & 
Third Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for marriage  must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org for complete 
information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday after Thursday morning Masses, 6:30 
& 8:30 A.M. 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 
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Sacred Heart Church, East Glendale, NY 

SUNDAY – FEBRUARY 28 
 8:00 AM For the People 
 
MONDAY—FEBRUARY 29 
 6:30 AM In Honor of Holy Trinity & 
   The Blessed Mother 
 8:30 AM Catherine Hickey 
 7:30 PM Joseph & Louise Cammarata 
 
TUESDAY – MARCH 1 
 6:30 AM Harry & Anna Egan 
 8:30 AM Orozio Spitalieri 
 
WEDNESDAY – MARCH 2 
 6:30 AM Duillio Berrettini 
 8:30 AM Joseph Tomasulo 
 
THURSDAY – MARCH 3 
 6:30 AM Theresa Abreu 
 8:30 AM Mary Ludwig (Birth) 
 
FRIDAY – MARCH 4 
 6:30 AM Herbert Vogel 
 8:30 AM Andree Ulysse 

 
SATURDAY – MARCH 5 
 8:30 AM John A’Hearn 
 5:00 PM Margaret Riggi 
 

 Julia Ann Abramitis, Kevin Barbitsch, Darwin Brodt, 
Marie Cronin, John Cruscuola, James Deifel, Karl 
DeSousa, Joseph Divone, Ken Egbert, Anita Friedrich, 
Rita Fuchs, Fr. Fullum, Angelo Ferrara, Steven Foss, 
Lina Gagliardotto, Mary Gollob, Shane Patrick 
Hanrahan, Jennifer Hickey, Debbie Hofmann, Kevin 
King, Teddy Morgo, Roger & Rose Marti, Josephine 
Nicholson, Bill Niklaus, Sean O’Brien, Bonnie Opitz, 
Jerry Opitz, Maureen Ostermann, Santo Pantina, Noel 
Jannello-Ruiz, Patricia Scola, Peter Schellenberg, 
Angela Sinacori, Jean Spadaro, Nina Squillante, Ann 
Steinmann, John Vollmerhausen, Karen & Steven 
Weber, Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon  

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN DONAT-
ED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF JO-
SEPH PARRINO 
By: Kathy Morrissey 
He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 
IN LOVING MEMORY OF BILL TOTH 
By: Lee & Helen Bachman 
He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 
THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF WILLIAM 
SALEK 
By: Joanne & Henry Humphreys 
He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 
BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR NORBERT 
KORNITZER 
He will be remembered in a very special way this week in 
our prayers. 

FLOWER DONATIONS 
 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 
In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

 



THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 
SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 
radiators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 
a winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, 
February 29th in the vestibule of the church after the 
8:30 morning Mass. As of February 22nd we have 
collected $590.00. 50/50 share is $295.00. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, MARCH 5 

SATURDAY 5:00 PM FR. MARCIN 
SUNDAY 8:00 AM FR. TBA 
 9:30 AM FR. TBA 
 11:30 PM FR. MARCIN 
 5:00 PM FR. TBA 
 
CONFESSIONS SAT. MARCH 4TH—FR. MARCIN 

 
DURING LENT NO FLOWERS ARE TO BE 
BROUGHT INTO CHURCH OR LEFT AT ANY OF 
THE HOLY SHRINES. 
 
AS PART OF OUR LENTEN PROGRAM, CONFES-
SIONS WILL BE HEARD AFTER THE 11:30 MASS 
ON SUNDAYS OF LENT. 

SAVE THE DATE 

Come celebrate the 75th Anniversary of Sacred Heart 
School on April 23, 2016 with Mass, School Tours 
and Dinner Reception. All parishioners, alumni and 
school/parish related groups invited. 

Joanne MacPherson 

Fr. Fullum has undergone successful triple-by pass 
surgery at St. Francis Hospital. He is doing well 
and asks for you to keep him in your prayers. We 
will keep you updated on his condition in our 
weekly bulletins. If you wish to send him cards, 
just send them to the rectory and we will see that 
he gets them. 

RCIA—THE FIRST SCRUTINY 
Beginning this third week of Lent, and for the next two 
Sundays, we will celebrating the Rite of the Scrutinies at 
the 11:30 AM Sunday Mass in preparation for the Easter 
Vigil. The Scrutinies take seriously the profound love of 
God and the desire of God to bring all people to full free-
dom and salvation. It is a time of final soul searching of 
the elect. It is a time of reflection on one’s life as one pre-
pares to meet Christ in the Easter Sacraments. As a  com-
munity we need to continue our support and prayers for 
Maritza Mendez and Al Delmar. 

Next weekend, March 5/6, The Little Sisters of the Poor 
will be present at all the Masses to ask your help in their 
work for the aged poor. The Sisters operate Queen of 
Peace Residence in Queens Village, a home for elderly 
men and women for whom they are attempting to provide 
a peaceful and happy old age with your kind assistance. 
Please be as generous as you can. 

ON MARCH 4TH, FIRST FRIDAY, THERE WILL BE 
EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT FROM 
1:00 PM TO 7:30 PM, AT WHICH TIME THERE WILL 
BE NOCTURNAL PRAYERS AND CONCLUDING 
WITH BENEDICTION OF THE BLESSED SACRA-
MENT. 



FEBRUARY 28, 2016 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING will be on Wednesday, March  
2nd from 1:30-3:30 pm in the Parish Ministry Office which is 
located in the convent basement.  
 
PARISH PRAYER SHAWL MEETING will meet on March 
10th in the Parish Ministry Office following the Senior Meeting. 
We are always looking for interested people to join the group. 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
MS. JOANNE GANGI 

 

This is a quiet week for us. Cinderella practices, Ro-
botics Club, band lessons, Mommy and Me, and violin 
instruction will continue. Also our Variety Show prac-
tices are in full swing. 
 
Friday is First Friday Mass hosted by grade four. Fol-
lowing the Mass, March birthdays will be announced 
and Students of the Month for February will be ap-
plauded. 
 
Before I forget yet again, I want to thank everyone 
who generously participated in our Go Red for Heart 
Disease Dress Down Day. I am happy to say that we 
made a donation to the American Heart Association in 
memory of Mrs. Maryann Klimas in the amount of 
$2,020. That is amazing! 
 
Congratulations to the following alumni who achieved 
Honor Roll status in their High Schools for the second 
marking period. 
 
St. Francis Preparatory School 
Michael Anello  Daniel Contino 
Alyssa Curzio   Jacqueline DeFalco 
Calogero Giacomarra  Kayla Lides 
Natalie Olaya   Olivia Silvestri\ 
Heema Singh 
 
Cathedral Preparatory School 
Arthur Vollmerhausen 

LET US PRAY for  all the men and women who are 
serving in our Armed Forces especially: John David 
Schatcle, US Navy, SGT. Jonathan Femenella, US Ar-
my, Kevin Shaloo, US Air Force, LT. Mark Foris, US 
Navy, LTC. Eileen Frances Gillespie, US Army, Cap-
tain Jeanmarie Kratzer, US Army, Keith Nonnenmann, 
US Navy, Joshua A. Ruiz, US Marine Corp. If you 
would like to add a name to this list, call Parish Ministries 
at 718-821-3285 with the appropriate information. 

PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES AND ITALY 
Join Fr. Marcin on Pilgrimage September 23—
October 3, 2016. LOURDES-VENICE-PADUA-
MILAN-TURIN. $3,499.00 P.P. D.O. 9 nights in 
four star hotels. Round trip airfare. Departure taxes 
and fuel surcharges. Breakfast & dinner daily. All gra-
tuities. For more information contact: 
A & G Peace Tours Inc. (718) 423-5077 
Email: agpeacetours@yahoo.com 
 

**ADULT CONFIRMATION will be celebrated on the 
Feast of Pentecost, May 15, 2016. We will have Preparation 
Classes on the Monday evenings after Easter. April 4th, 11th, 
18th, 25th, May 2nd and 9th at 7:30 pm in the rectory. If you 
have re ceived the Sacraments of Baptism, Eucharist 
(communion) and Reconciliation and would like to receive the 
Sacrament of Confirmation, please call Sister Margaret in the 
Parish Ministry Office 718-821-3285. The office is open Mon-
day to Thursday from 9am-4pm. You can leave a message and 
we will return your call. 

Bishop DiMarzio’s Annual Vocation Retreat, March 4-
6. This weekend Retreat is for men who are high school 
juniors and older and may be seriously discerning a voca-
tion to the priesthood. For more information or to register, 
please contact the Vocation Office at: 
vocations@diobrook.org or718-827-2454. 


